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March 15, 1983

In reply, please
refer to LAC-8941

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Mr. William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
FEE REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT TO LICENSE

REFERENCES: (1) NRC Letter, Miller to Linder,
dated January 18, 1983

(2) DPC Letter, Linder to Crutchfield, LAC-8335,
dated June 9, 1932

(3) 10 CFR 170.22

Gentlemen:

Your letter (Reference 1) requested that DPC remit $1,200.00 for the
application for amendment to the license submitted in Reference 2. DPC
maintains that the application falls under the provision of Footnote 2 to
Reference 3 since it resulted from a written Nuclear Regulatory Commission
request, does not involve a significant hazards consideration, has only minor
safety significance, and was requested for the convenience of the NRC. DPC
would have preferred not to request the additional Technical Specification.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission must agree that the application does not
involve a safety issue by assigning a Class II fee to the amendment.
Therefore, DPC still feels that the proposed change does not require a fee.

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
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cc: Mr. D. Dudley, NRC Project Manager
Mr. M. Branch, NRC Resident Inspector
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